
Lorain County Board of Elections 
Spanish Language Advisory Committee 

Meeting Minutes 
September 25, 2014, 6:00pm 

1. Call to Order: The September 25th, 2014 meeting of the Spanish Language Advisory 
Committee was called to order by Paul Adams at 6:00 pm. 

2. Roll Call: Members in attendance: Mildred Narvaez, Richard Turner and Antonio Barrios. 
Staff in Attendance: Paul Adams, James Kramer, Cindie Temkiewicz and Barbara Aldridge. 

3. Review and Approval of Minutes: Motion made by Antonio Barrios to accept the August 
28, 2014 minutes as read. The motion was seconded by Richard Turner. Motion carried 3-0. 

4. Old/New Business: 
In Office Voting begins October 7th, 2014. Bilingual staff will be available during voting hours 
to assist Spanish speaking voters, including a former bilingual staff member. Paul Adams 
stated that the BOE is seeking a bilingual staff member and if the Committee has any 
recommendations please give us a call. The committee responded with the names of the 
following individuals as possible resources for recruiting staff; Juanita Senquiz, Jose Ramirez, 
and Mike Ferrer. 

The schedule for early in office voting hours has been moved back a week and will be 
available on the LCBOE website: loraincountyelections.com . 

Mildred Narvaez and Antonio Barrios agreed to serve as observers for the Interpreter Training 
class on Thursday, Oct 23rd, 6:00 — 8:00pm. 

5. Adjournment: 
The next meeting of the Spanish Language Advisory Committee is scheduled for Thursday, 
December 11, 2014, 6:00 pm. 

Motion to adjourn made by Millie Narvaez at 6:16pm seconded by Richard Turner, motion 
carried 3-0. 
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